
Halvergate Parish Church   
 
The building work in the Church has finally been completed and the Church can now 
be reopened subject to the strict Coronavirus guidelines issued by the Church of 
England. The Church will be open on Wednesdays ( to allow for cleaning before a 
possible Sunday service) from 10am to 4pm  for visits and/or private prayer.  
 
Services will be starting again but, because of a Zoom service at 9-30am to the 
whole Benefice, they will not follow the normal pattern. The first service is on Sunday 
August 30th at 11am and is a service of Holy Communion. The services will 
be advertised on the Church Noticeboard.  
 
The Annual Churches Bike Ride takes place on 12th September  and, again, details 
are on the Church Noticeboard. 
 


